
New Forest Harley Owners Group 
Cancellation of Thursday 15th May Club Night 

7th May 2025 

Dear Members 
 
We have a large number of members traveling to France together on our 2025 
Annual Euro Trip. This coincides with our Club Night this month and so it has been 
decided to cancel the evening for this month only. 
 
We will be back to normal for our June Meeting at the Happy Cheese in Ashurst on 
Thursday 19th June. 
 
Jean and I look forward to welcoming you all to what has become an increasing 
well attended event. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
John 
 
 


